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Westside Salmon Announcement 22 

Emergency Order 26 

 

This is the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in Dillingham with an announcement regarding 

commercial fishing in the Nushagak District.  This is Westside salmon announcement number 22 

issued Monday, July 1 at 12:30 p.m. 

 

The areas closed in response to the sinking of the tender in the Igushik River are reopened 

effectively immediately.  Fishermen should still be conscious of the situation and be on the 

lookout for any changes in conditions.  Although there does not appear to be an immediate threat 

of contamination fishermen should be vigilant for any change in the current situation. 

 

This has been the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in Dillingham. 

- end- 


